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Ketchum strongly encourages remote attendance at city meetings 
 

KETCHUM, Idaho – As Blaine County moves through the current Omicron virus wave, the city of Ketchum is 
encouraging the public to participate virtually in upcoming public meetings. 
 
Idaho’s open meeting law requires that public meetings are open and accessible to people who choose to 
attend in person.  
 
People entering the building are required to wear masks in accordance with Ketchum Health Order 21-02. 
Seating in the Community Meeting Room for City Council, Planning & Zoning Commission and Ketchum Urban 
Renewal Agency meetings is appropriately spaced for six-foot physical distancing. 
 
Remote meeting information can be found on the agenda for all public meetings and can be accessed at 
www.ketchumidaho.org/meetings.  
 

### 
 

About the City of Ketchum  
The City of Ketchum is located in the Wood River Valley in south central Idaho. Founded in 1880 during the 
mining boom, Ketchum is now regarded as one of the most popular destinations for winter and summer 
visitors due to its world-class skiing, mountain biking, fishing, hiking, restaurants, art galleries and shopping. In 
2018, Ketchum was awarded designation by the International Dark-Sky Association as a Dark Sky Community 
and is included in the Nation’s first International Dark Sky Reserve, one of only 13 in the world. The City of 
Ketchum hosts the famous annual Wagon Days Parade, held on Labor Day weekend, and numerous other 
year-round attractions. Ketchum is home to more than 10,000 full- and part-time residents. For more 
information about the City of Ketchum, visit www.ketchumidaho.org.  
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